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July 11, 2006 

Mr. Harold Shipshock 
N57 W26389 Mt. Dulac 
Sussex, WI 53089 
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BRRTS# 02-41-545142 

Subject: Consultant Selection Approval for Site Investigation at Master Drycleaning, 6326 
Bluemound Road, Milwaukee 

Dear Mr. Shipshock: 

On July 3, 2006, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (Department) received your request to 
hire Sigma Environmental Services, Inc. (Sigma) as your environmental consultant for the site 
investigation activities at the above-referenced site. After careful review of the submitted proposals and 
the DERF Site Investigation Bid Summary Consultant Selection Cover Sheet, the Department is 
approving your request to hire Sigma for the site investigation activities at the Master Drycleaning site. 

The Department currently has no changes to the scope of work presented in Sigma's proposal. Once the 
Department receives the workplan for the site investigation, the Department will review and issue an 
approval of the scope of work and associated cost. Please note that the workplan must include a site map 
with source areas identified and proposed sample point locations. 

Please be aware that you are required to comply with all applicable statutes and administrative rules 
including the NR 700 series, Wisconsin Administrative Code, hazardous waste management and 
wastewater discharges. In addition, please be aware that this letter does not represent Department 
"certification" that any response actions taken at your property, such as site investigation, remedial action 
or case closure under the ch. NR 700 series, are "approved by the Department," as those terms are used in 
the "remediated property; purchaser liability" section of the hazardous substance discharge law, s. 292.11, 
Stats. This approval does not guarantee the reimbursement of costs under the Dry Cleaner Environmental 
Response Program. Final determination regarding the eligibility of costs for reimbursement will be made 
at the time of claim review. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the content of this letter, please contact me at (414) 263-
8366. 

Sincerely, 

B~ ~ U----, 

Hydrogeologist 
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 

cc: Michelle Williams -Reinhart, Boemer, Van Deuren S.C. 
Jeff Soellner- CF/8, GEF 2, Madison 
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